
 

SUPPLEMENTAL/ BID BULLETIN 

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 

MANILA 

The Health Sciences Center 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 3 

 

Bid Bulletin No. 1 

19 April 2022 

 

Project Title:  Supply of Server for the project “Portable Sequencing Platform of African Swine 

Fever Virus Detection”  

(PR No. 15698) 

Notice is hereby given to all interested supplier/prospective bidder of the following 

amendment/modification in the bidding documents for the above cited project: 

 

                   Particular           From To 

 

Technical Specification and 

Terms and Conditions 

 

 

 

 

 

- None 
 

 

-  Please see attached letter from 

the end-user. 

 

Note: only those that are 

listed in the attached letter 

have revisions as 

indicated.    

2. All the other specifications, terms and conditions remain the same 

3. This is posted at PhilGEPS www.philgeps.gov.ph 

 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

               
TRISTAN NATHANIEL C. RAMOS, DDM, MPH 

                              Chair  

Received by the bidder:       

____________________ 

Company/Bidder:   

____________________     

Date: 

____________________ 

http://www.philgeps.gov.ph/
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April	19,	2022	
	
Tristan	Nathaniel	C.	Ramos,	DDM,	MPH	 	 	
Chair,	BAC	3																																
University	of	the	Philippines	Manila	
	 	
Dear	Dr.	Ramos,	
	

Re:	Revision	of	Terms	and	Conditions	for	PR	15698	Server	for	the	Project	“Portable	
Sequencing	Platform	for	African	Swine	Fever	Virus	Detection”	of	NIH-IMBB,		

Php	2,000,000,	Public	Bidding	
	
As	discussed	with	 the	participating	supplier/s	during	 the	pre-bid	conference	held	on	18	April	
2022,	we	would	like	to	address	the	following	requests	for	revisions	on	the	terms	and	conditions	
of	One	Server	from	PR	15698:	
	

Original	 As	Revised	

• Certification	 from	 at	 least	
three	 (3)	 government	 and	
/or	 private	 agencies	 within	
Metro	 Manila	 or	 the	
Philippines	that	they	have	been	
supplied	with	 the	 same	brand	
being	offered.	
	

• Notarized	Certification	that	the	
local	 distributor	 and	 the	
manufacturer	 have	 been	 in	
business	 relationship	 of	
providing	that	said	equipment	
for	at	least	five	(5)	years.	

	

• Notarized	 certification	
accompanied	 with	 proof	 that	
the	bidder	is	in	the	business	of	
supplying	 the	 unit/item	 for	
the	last	five	(5)	years.	
	

• Certification	from	at	least	one	
(1)	 government	 and	 /or	
private	agencies	within	Metro	
Manila	 or	 the	 Philippines	 that	
they	 have	 been	 supplied	 with	
the	same	brand	being	offered.	
	
	

• Notarized	Certification	that	the	
local	 distributor	 and	 the	
manufacturer	 have	 been	 in	
business	 relationship	 of	
providing	 that	 said	equipment	
for	at	least	three	(3)	years.	

	

• Notarized	 certification	
accompanied	 with	 proof	 that	
the	bidder	is	in	the	business	of	
supplying	the	unit/item	for	the	
last	three	(3)	years.	

	
We	are	hoping	for	your	consideration	and	continued	support.	Thank	you	very	much.	
	
Sincerely,	 	
	
	
ROHANI	CENA	NAVARRO,	DVM,	MSc	
Project	Leader	
	


